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NSW 
GOVERNMENT 

Office of 
Environment 
& Heritage 

Mr Mathew Meyerson 
Student Planner 
Mining Projects 
Department of Planning and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 

Dear Mr Meyerson 

01 110 1111 1111 PCU057306 1111 
Your reference:10-0080 MOD 1 
Our reference: DOC14/290799-1 
Contact: Ziggy Andersons, 4908 6820 

RE: CENTENNIAL MYUNA PTY LTD (CENTENNIAL) SECTION 75W MODIFICATION - MYUNA 
COLLIERY (MP10-0080 MOD 1) 

I refer to your email dated 24 November 2014 requesting comments from the Office of Environment and 
Heritage (OEH) on the Myuna Colliery Modification 1 Environmental Assessment (EA). OEH understands 
that the proposal involves increasing the approved run-of-mine coal production limit from 2 million tonnes to 
3 million tonnes per annum, and increasing the number of workers at the mine from 210 to 300. 

OEH has undertaken a review of the EA for the above project. As the proposal is more of a procedural 
matter and there will be no increase to the extent of the mine beyond existing approvals, OEH has no 
objection or comment to make regarding the proposed modification. 

If you require any further information regarding this matter, please contact Ziggy Andersons, Regional 
Biodiversity Conservation Officer on 4908 6820. 

Yours sincerely 

02 DEC 2014 
RICHARD BATH 
Senior Team Leader Planning, Hunter Central Coast Region 
Regional Operations 

PO Box 488G Newcastle NSW 2300 
117 Bull Street, Newcastle West NSW 2302 
Tel: (02) 4908 6800 Fax: (02) 4908 6810 
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www.environment.nsw.gov.au 
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